
    
 
Cougar Catch: July 24th, 2017 
 
Backpack Items:    
 
Calendar Link:  
 
Middle School Scheduling for 17/18: The course description information and the sign 
up surveys have been emailed to all families on July 4th.  We have collected 300 sign ups 
already. If you and your child have not completed this, please do this as soon as possible.  
Thanks!   
 
Schedules will be made live in Powerschool like previous years on August 18th.  Students 
will be able to log into their Powerschool accounts and/or parents will be able to view 
through the parent portal. 
**Please note that Powerschool access is turned off at this time until schedules are ready 
to view on August 18th.    
 
Website Update:  The district website is being updated this summer and will soon have a 
new look.   
 
Supply Kit Pick Up: If you ordered a supply kit, pick up has been scheduled for August 
8th from 3pm to 6pm at Millburn Elementary School.   
 
iPad Pick Up Dates:  Our committee has been very busy this summer preparing for iPad 
roll out. There are two planned pick up days/ times.  Put these into your calendar today 
for planning purposes.  Pick up will be at MMS.  More information and details will be 
shared on this process as we get closer to the event.   
 
Saturday:   August 12th 8am to Noon 
Monday:  August 14th 4pm to 7pm 
 
Supply Drop Off / Pictures/ PTO Ice Cream Social:  On August 22nd we invite 



families to come to MMS to drop off supplies, get school pictures taken, and enjoy a PTO 
Ice Cream Social.  All events start at 4pm and run until 6pm.  Pictures will be in the East 
Gym and the PTO will set up in the cafeteria.  Doors will open at 4pm and families can 
choose which event to go to first.   
 
Parent Night:  We are going to try a new way of hosting parents for Parent Night on 
September 7th.  This will involve smaller group meetings with your child’s teacher in 
each subject area.  The intention here will be to give parents more specific information 
about each subject area and methods of communication.   
 
2017 Cross Country Season:  All 5th through 8th graders interested in running cross 
country this fall should have their parents/guardians email Coach Perusich at 
dperusich@millburn24.net.  When emailing Coach Perusich, please include your 
son’s/daughter’s name, his/her grade this fall, and your email contact information.  Coach 
Perusich will be emailing information regarding August workouts, spirit wear, and the 
upcoming 2017 cross country season. Expect to receive an email by the end of July. 
 
Additionally, if you would like to receive 2017 Millburn XC information via your 
smartphone, please see the document in the backpack for instructions on how to 
download the Remind App. 
 
 
 
 
Take care, Jake Jorgenson 
 


